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September 2021 

QUOTE  OF   
THE MONTH  

“By all these lovely tokens. 
September days are here. 

With summer’s best of 
weather and autumn’s 

best of cheer” 

Beauty Shop is held 

every Tuesday with 

appointments    

starting at 2:30PM. 

If you or a loved one 

would like to be put 

on the appointment 

list to receive a 

beauty shop service 

please contact the 

activity department 

by Friday of the 

week before the  

service should be           

completed. Please  

remember that the  

resident must have  

money in their       

personal funds         

account prior to any 

services being    

provided. Please 

contact the       

business office for 

more information 

Cut $11                 

Shampoo $8 

Set $10            

Cut and Shampoo 

$15 

Shampoo and Dry 

$11.50     

Cut and Set $14  

Shampoo and Set 

$15 

Cut, Shampoo, Dry 

and Set $18.50 

Perm $40 

Hot Oil Treatment 

$4 

Manicure $12 

Pedicure $25 

Men’s Cut $10 

Finger Nail Trim $5 

Toe Nail Trim $10 

SEPTEMBER 

BIRTHDAYS!!! 

Josephine Couts     5th 

Linda Horne     7th 

Opal King     8th 

Vivian Maxwell     9th 

Dorothy Brietske     10th 

Lucille Russell     17th 

Priscilla Thornlow     17th 

Albert Woodard     17th 

Kenneth Lee     27th 

Mary Parker     27th 

 

Help us celebrate these residents 

special days by sending a card!! 

Update From Woodbury 

With our recent outbreak of staff positive cases, and the           

significantly increasing positivity rate in Pender and surrounding 

counties, our expanded indoor visitation remains temporarily  

suspended regardless of vaccination status. Compassionate visits, 

outdoor visitation as well as virtual and window visitation      

continue to be available for all residents. Please call or email                                             

Hospitality@woodburywellness.com for visitation requests. We 

will continue to update you about our status through our phone 

notification system. Also as a reminder, our next Covid-19  

vaccination clinic is scheduled for September 8th from 

9:30AM-11:00AM. Please call or email                                  

Hospitality@woodburywellness.com for an appointment. 

With the recent surge in Covid-19 cases in our local  communities 

and nation wide unfortunately visitation of your loved ones is 

once again under more restrictions. We know that these remain 

stressful times for our residents and family members, and hope to 

be able to return to our expanded visitation status again soon. We 

know you may have questions and concerns related to our    

Covid-19 status and we encourage you to please call us at     

(910)270-1443,  (910)270-2704 or email                                 

Hospitality@woodburywellness.com to help answer any       

questions you may have. 


